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News Editor, 
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of the Metropolis. 



Any fu «• communication on 
the-jiubjef.v of this letter should be 
addressed to— 
. TEE COMMSSIOITKR OF POLICE 

or THE METROPOLIS, 
NEW SCOTLAND YAKD, 

LONDON, 8.W.1, 
and the following No. quoted :— 

PIC 
POSTAGE MOST BE PREPAID. 

Your Bef. GF/TB..; 

C.O./I 

NEW SCOTLAND YARD, 

LONDON, S.W.I 

. - August •, ll69.T. 

The Commissioner of Police of the Metropolis acknowledges 

the receipt of your letter of the. .22116. August.. 
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P.H. Fearnley, Esq., 
Chief Kress Officer, 
New Scotland Yard, 
London. S.W.I. 22nd August, I960 

Dear tor. Fearnley, 

Confirming our telephone conversation with 
the Press Bureau this afternoon, we understand that the Traffic 
Wardens scheme will get under way at the end of September, 
but before that time the Wardens will undergo a fortnight'# 
training at the Metropolitan Police College, We would very 
much like to have facilities to take one or two shots for the 
newsreel and hope that this can be arranged. 

. " 1 V 
Looking forward, to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 
ASSOCIATED BRITISH-BHTHE LIMITED. 

GRACE FIEID 
NEWS EDITOR 
PATiiE NEWS 



95/60/301 (PIO) 
Metropolitan Police Office, 

New Scotland Yard, 

London, S.W.I 

2nd September, i960 

Dear Miss Field, 

A brief note to answer your letter of 22nd August, and 
to inform you that arrangements will be made for you to see 
the Traffic Wardens in training towards the end of next week 
or very early the following week. I will let you know the 
details as soon as possible. 

Miss Grace Field, 
News Editor, 

Pathe News, 
Associated British-Pathe Ltd., 

Film House, 
142 Wardour Street, 

W.1 . 

Yours sincerely 

Public Information Officer 



Metropolitan Police Office, 
New Scotland Yard, 

95/60/301 (PIO) London, S.W.I 13th September, i960. 

Dear Madam, 

Facilities to see and photograph the first hatch of 
Traffic Wardens in training are being arranged at Peel House, 
Regency Street, Westminster, S.W.1., at 10.30 a.m., on 
Thursday next, 15th September. 

Owing to the large number of people who have asked for 
these facilities, photography will probably have to be 
restricted to the outside area which is used as a parade 
ground. 

Reporters will be met at 11 a.m. by Mr. J.L. Waldron, 
Assistant Commissioner in charge of the Traffic Department of 
the Metropolitan Police, in the Lounge at Peel House, where he 
will answer questions. 

The first batch of Wardens will begin duty in the 
Westminster Council Area on Monday next, 19th September. 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Grace Field, 
The News Editor, „ 

Associated*British-Pathe Ltd.Pu'bllc Information Officer 
Film House, 
142 Wardour Street, W.1 . 


